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Nebraska Auxiliary Activities 
     Well, the month of March sure flew by. I want to thank everyone for 
the invites to different events and for including Vice President Anita in 
them as well! She has been able to attend quite a few meetings so far 
and is doing an excellent job!  
      Shubert Unit 222 hosted an American 
Legion Birthday Celebration for their 
Legion members. They served 21 
members dinner and had District 
Commander Larry Borcher, District Vice 
President Anita Lang, and me as guests.  
     DuBois Unit 39 held their annual 
election of officers for the 2022-23 year. 
Pictured (L to R) President Phyllis Smith, 

Treasurer Anna Rose Lang, Vice 
President Mary Droge, and 
Secretary Anita Lang.  
     18 Nebraska Auxiliary 
members attended the National 
Mission Training hosted in 
Omaha on April 2nd. It was a 
great training that showed 
members a new way to look at 
Unit activities and how to entice 

new members and to continue to support current members.  
     Contact Anita or me if you 
have any questions or need any 
help with your Unit. We are 
looking forward to visiting 
many of you in the upcoming 
months! We will continue to 
spotlight a Unit and the 
activities they are doing. Please 
email pictures to 
amandafaye33@gmail.com or 
mail them to 455 County Road 
7 – Ashland, NE 68003. 



 
 

Odds and Ends 
 

Department Secretary Lisa Moore has resigned from her position. In the interim, Jacki O’Neill will be filling that 
role. The Department email address remains neaux@windstream.net If your Unit has not paid for your 2022 
ALAMIS access, please contact Headquarters to get it taken care of. During Mid-Year we were notified that 
Department will be charging $10 to any Unit who does not pick up their membership cards or have someone 
pickup them up at Headquarters or at Department Convention. Contact Headquarters with questions. 
Department Historian Angie Meyer is asking each member and Unit to send her a picture for a “Century of 
Smiles” slideshow. National has proposed a dues increase that will start in the next few years. This item will be 
discussed at Department Convention, along with a Department dues increase, and then will be up for 
discussion. It is imperative that members attend Department Convention to have their voice heard.  
 

Membership 
      

     Department Membership Chair Beverly Neel has been sending out weekly membership reports. Please be 
sure to send in membership to Headquarters at least twice a month. Do not hold memberships. Congratulations 
to Elk Creek and Cook for reaching 100% If you need any help with making phone calls or reaching out to 
members, please let Anita and me know. We are always up to help ☺ We are currently at 92.56% of goal. 
 

 

Unit Goal Total Paid Percent  Unit  Goal  Total Paid  Percent 

Tecumseh 2 24 18 75.00%  Humboldt 269 87 80 91.95% 

Auburn 23 58 50 86.21%  Table Rock 289 58 52 89.66% 

DuBois 39 68 65 95.59%  Johnson 330 34 28 82.35% 

Sterling 140 34 31 91.18%  Crab Orchard 336 22 20 90.91% 

Burchard 156  43 42 97.67%  Cook 360 64 64 100.00% 

Pawnee City 168 36 34 94.44%  Elk Creek 370 23 30 130.43% 

Shubert 222 108 96 88.89%  District 13 659 601 92.56% 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

Cornhusker Boys’ and Girls’ State will be held June 5-11, 2022 on the University of Nebraska campus.  
 

Junior Law Cadet Program will be held June 21-24, 2022 at the State Patrol Training Headquarters in Grand 
Island.  
 

Department Convention is June 24-26 at the Columbus Ramada Inn in Columbus. National President Kathy 
Daudistel and Northwestern Division Vice President Dee Dee Buckley will be in attendance. Rooms are $99.95 
a night at the Columbus Ramada Inn.  
 

National Convention is August 27-September 1, 2022 in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. Nebraska will be staying at 
the Dury Plaza hotel. More information will be given at Department Convention.  
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